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Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: You Have Extra Time To Use Low Volume Appeals Option
If you missed the Low Volume Appeals filing deadline, you can still take advantage of the option. "The deadline to submit
an expression of interest (EOI) for the Low Volume Appeals (LVA) Initiative is being extended to June 8, 2018," CMS says
on its LVA Initiative website. "Appellants with either an odd or an even NPI, that meet the eligibility criteria, should
submit an EOI between April 12, 2018 and June 8, 2018."

Providers that missed the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services' recent call about the new Low-Volume Appeals
option can check out a recording, transcript, and other materials from the call at
www.cms.gov/Outreach-and-Education/Outreach/NPC/National-Provider-Calls-and-Events-Items/2018-02-13-Appeals-Settl
ement.html. More LVA information, including an EOI form, is at http://go.cms.gov/LVA.
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